Attachment D

August 4, 2020

Celina City Board of Education,

| have had a wonderful experience working for the school district the past 1.5
years. As a result, it is a bittersweet occasion that | write to you announcing my

resignation as a Head Start Bus Aide.

| leave because of moving out of state. My last official day is today, August 4,
2020.

| appreciate and value my time with Celina City Schools and Head Start.
Thank you for this opportunity-it was truly a pleasure.

Sincerely,
Joelle Curiel
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